
Springhouse   Middle   School   Announcements  
WEDNESDAY  

Day   6  
 
CELL   PHONE   POLICY  
Cell   Phone   Policy   Reminder:   All   cell   phones   are   to   be  
turned   off   and   placed   in   your   locker.  
 
TRANSPORTATION  
After   School   Shuttle   Buses  

The   After   School   Shuttle   Buses   are   located   on   the   side   of   the   building   by   the  
cafeteria.   Please   use   the   side   lobby   doors   which   are   right   next   to   the   cafeteri a.   

After   School   Shuttle   Buses If   you   are   participating   in   a   sport   or   activity   that   is   a t   OMS  
after   school   you   need   to   take   the    After   School   Shuttle   Bus   #104 .   You   should   be  
dismissed   at   2:32   from   your   7th   period   class.  

PHS    shuttle   bus   is    #122   

BUS   PASSES  
Attention   All   Students:    We   are    NO    longer   issuing   bus   passes   on   Friday.     
Monday   through   Thursday   –   no   more   than    two   students    will   be   allowed   per   bus.We  
need   parent   notes .     from   both   students   that   include   the   bus   number,   bus   stop   and   a  
parent   signature.     NO   FAXED   or   EMAIL   notes   accepted The   notes   need   to   be   handed  
in   to   the   front   office   in   the   morning   &   picked   up   at   lunchtime.   Students   should   not   be  
leaving   class   to   obtain   a   bus   pass..  
 
LIFT   AND   LEARN  
There   is   NO   Lift   and   Learn   on   Thursday   December   19th,   and   January   2nd,   2020  
 
STUDENT   COUNCIL  
Do   you   want   to   surprise   a   friend   with   a   holiday   treat?   If   so,   make   sure   to   buy   your  
candy-grams   at   lunch   this   week.   Candy   canes   will   be   sold   at   all   lunches.   The   cost   is   2  
candy   canes   for   $1.00.   
 
 



PERFORMING   ARTS  
Attention   cast   and   crew   of   Cinderella:   There   is   a   mandatory   rehearsal   today   from  
2:45-5:00   in   the   auditorium.   Please   see   Mrs.   Silver/Ms.   Reitnauer   if   you   cannot  
attend.   
 
 
NIGHT   AT   THE   PHANTOMS  
Please   come   out   and   support   our   SMS   Jazz   Band   as   they   perform   the   National   Anthem  
on   January   15th,   2020.Tickets   are   $18.00   and   made   payable   to   SMSP.    Payments   due  
no   later   than   December   20th.    Doors   open   at   6pm   at   the   PPL   Center   in   Allentown.    Any  
questions   please   email   Lelani   Pettine   at:     leilani@leilanipettineinc.c om  
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